February 15, 1995

MEMO

To: Dan VanOtten, Oregon Housing and Community Services
From: Jerralynn Ness, Executive Director

Subject: WCCAO Farmworker Report

As we put this report together, we realized that we did not have written
documentation of the farmworker allocation for all of our grants. We
would like to have verification that the following figures are correct for
WCCAO for the 1993-95 biennium:

Source Total Farmworker Allocation
CSBG $319,276  $57,690
Homeless $436,830 $68,922
PVE $106,802  $22:382 #// 06
DOE/LIEAP $707,640  $107:4328(3 (92
T, 54 & "07267 30)
Enclosed, you will find the foll({wing information: /

1. A complete statistical and narrative summary report of
WCCAO’s farmworker services and activities.

2. A set of state reports on the above listed grants for this biennium
period, some of which have been corrected.

3. A completed addendum report, using the form you sent to us on
1-20-95.

The reason for the narrative summary is that the current report forms don’t
allow for this kind of information and the new form was limited to non-
State grant funded programs. As we go through our review of the
implementation of the farmworker policy, perhaps we will come up with

some better ways to report out what we’re doing.
on



